THE CORDINGLEY FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

JACK CORDINGLEY

ON MONDAY 19TH AUGUST

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON
WEDNESDAY 2ND OCTOBER AT 1PM
ST MARY’'S CHURCH, HORSEFAIR, BANBURY

FOLLOWED BY A PRIVATE FAMILY BURIAL

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED
AFTER THE SERVICE

AT THE WHATELY HALL HOTEL
HORSEFAIR, BANBURY
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